## Message from Dr. Rich Lloyd, President of Bryan College of Health Sciences

March 20 Update

Dear Students and Blue Healer Community,

As we focus everyone's health, safety, and learning, here is your campus update:

## What's New:

- 1. Our college calendar shows Spring Break starts tomorrow (3/21). Please continue to practice self-care, social distancing, and avoiding gatherings. Rest up. Support your families. Virtually check in on friends/classmates.
- 2. Remember to check the CDC website for the latest travel updates and see Bryan's latest travel news (attached). https://www.cdc.gov/coronavirus/2019-ncov/travelers/index.html

## **Reminders:**

- 1. Note the new email address for these reminders. If you have questions about any of the communication, please reply to this address: bchsrt@bryanhealthcollege.edu
- 2. VitalSource (the eBook provider for our Bookstore), has created a borrowing program for students. All Spring 2020 textbooks available through VitalSource, will be free to borrow until the end of the semester. Students will need to create or login to an existing account at <a href="https://bookshelf.vitalsource.com/">https://bookshelf.vitalsource.com/</a>, using their <a href="bryanhealthcollege.edu">bryanhealth.ollege.edu</a> email. A list of textbooks available, walkthroughs, and additional information will be posted in Canvas, under Student Help and Resources, and on the library's website. If you have questions, please email heather.stclair@bryanhealth.org.

## **Healing Acts**:

- 1. While we move to online instruction, we've been able to re-purpose two classrooms to be used for expanded daycare. We are pleased we can be of help to families and children.
- 2. Our Blue Healer Food Bins are available if you or your family are in need of food. You are welcome to badge in to the college or we can meet you outside with some food packed for you.

We are in this together, so please reach out if we can be of any assistance to you and your families.

Forward. Together.